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ONE SEASON ENDS & ANOTHER STARTSby Dan Burback 

Welcome to the first newsletter of our 2022-23 snowmobile season!  Our past 
season ended on a very high note with our annual fund raiser netting us our 
second best profit from the County Fair in our Club’s history!  With this, we 
will be reviewing the Fair at our September’s Club meeting on Thursday, 
September 8th at Circle B! 
   For the Fair, we made it through the initial set-up and cleaning, yet when it 
came to Wednesday morning of the Fair, our “fair” truck left our Nesco Queen 
sitting at Piggly Wiggly at 8:00am.  The call went out for help, Patty swung in 
and rescued our Nesco Queen and the cleaning supplies and got her to the Fair 
while Peewee, Dennis and Hibber stepped up and got the truck loaded from 5 
Corners in a couple of trips (the truck got towed there after our Nesco Queen 
got picked up).  Following all this, our volunteers stepped up and got all 
unpacked, set up and ready to rock for the lunch crowd!  This wasn’t a small 
feat, yet a hearty thanks to our volunteers for being ready to tackle whatever 
gets thrown at them and we got our tent started just in time! 
   Boy, I could write more regarding the Fair as it is an event stretching over 
eleven (11) days from start to finish!  This doesn’t include the preliminary 
work our Board and Nesco Queen take care of months and days before we 
even set up anything on the grounds!  Yet, from our results, all this has paid off 
once again.  Plus, our results also show that everyone wants to go out and 
enjoy life as it was meant to be.  Damn good show and we are already working 
on next summer’s County Fair!  Can’t Wait!!! 
   Okay, now I need to stop and let others write something.  Until October, let’s 
get our brushing equipment ready to go and dust off our sledge hammers!  And 
maybe take a peek under the snowmobile cover or trailer topper to see how our 
sleds look..... 
THANKS YOUS by Dan Burback

I would like to take a minute to say “Thank You” to all our volunteers from 
trails to our County Fair fundraiser and everything in between from this past 
season.  Without you, our volunteers and volunteers from the Sno-Drifters and 
Sno-Seekers as well as family and friends, we would not have such an 
outstanding Club!!  For our Club to solely rely on volunteers, friends and 
families for 57 years is an awesome feat!  Our Club does operate all throughout 
the year with volunteers covering what we do and we get the job done!  Thanks 
again to all for your help! 
   Remember, our club’s By-Laws require active members volunteer at least six 
(6) hours or more per season.  We understand life isn’t predictable and things 
come up; yet please volunteer where you are able to for our Club. Thanks! 
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MEMBERSHIP DUES 
With our new season upon us, it is time to renew 
your membership dues for our Club.  We are 
collecting them at September’s and October’s Club 
meetings as well as via snail mail.  If you so choose 
to mail it, please send it to Patty Kison’s address 
found at the bottom of our application.  Because our 
snowmobile trail passes expire each summer on June 
30th, we need to get your Club renewals in as early as 
possible to our Club and then we’ll get them to the 
AWSC.   The sooner your AWSC membership 
renewal is processed, the sooner you are able to 
purchase your discounted trail pass(es).  We submit 
our renewals plus new applications to the AWSC on 
the Monday following our Club meetings as long as 
we have a minimum of four (4) applications or more 
to process.  Please don’t wait until December to 
renew; thank you for renewing and joining us! 
 
50/50 RAFFLES 
Well it’s that time of year to start thinking about 
snowmobiling and upcoming club events and 
meetings. At our last 2 club meetings this past spring 
we started doing 50/50 cash raffles at the meetings 
and members enjoyed it. With that being said we will 
again be doing the raffles, so remember to bring your 
singles along for a chance to take some extra cash 
home with you. See you at the meeting in September. 
 
THANKS FROM THE NESCO QUEEN 
Just want to say Thank You to all that worked the 
fair. And a Big Thank you to all of you that took 
vacation and worked  many extra hours Without all 
of you this, our club fund raiser would not have been 
successful. So Thank you all again, Nesco Queen 
 
WIDE OPEN WISCONSIN 
This month Sept 23-25, our club will be represented 
at Wide Open Wisconsin snowmobile show located 
at the Washington County fairgrounds. Visit our tent 
inside and see our Tucker outside! The show is 
sponsored by Arctic Cat this year and there will be 
grass drags, swap meet and new and vintage 
snowmobiles on display! 
 

SCHEDULE 
September 2022 

Board & Club:  Sept. 8th 
Oz. Cty Mtg: Sept. 12th  
Wash. Cty Mtg: Sept. 28th  

October 2022 
Board & Club: Oct. 13th 
Oz. Cty Mtg: Oct. 10th  
Wash. Cty Mtg: Oct 26th  

November 2022 
Board & Club: Nov. 10th 
Oz. Assoc. Mtg: Nov 14th  
Wash. Assoc. Mtg: Nov 16th  

December 2022 
Board & Club: Dec. 8th 
Oz. Assoc. Mtg: Dec 12th  
Wash. Assoc Mtg: Dec 21st 

January 2023 
Board & Club: Jan. 12th 
Oz. Assoc. Mtg: Jan 9 
Wash. Assoc Mtg: Jan 25th 

February 2023 
Board & Club: Feb 9th 
Oz Assoc. Mtg: Feb 13th 
Wash. Assoc. Mtg: Feb 22nd 

March 2023 
Board & Club: March 9th 
Oz. Assoc. Mtg: March 13th 
Wash. Assoc. Mtg: March 29th 

April 2023 
Board & Club: April 13th 
Oz. Assoc. Mtg: April 10th 
Wash. Assoc. Mtg: April 26th 

 
FOR SALE 
Three (3) wood picnic tables that we used at our tent 
at the County Fair. $50 cash each; please call Randy. 
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